
 
From: Paul Castleman <PCastleman@InnovativeRoofing.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 3:23 PM 
To: Russell G. Martin <rgmartin@smyrnaga.gov> 
Subject: Smyrna Market Village Re-roof 
 

External: This came from outside of Smyrna's email system. 
Rusty, 
I am the contractor doing the re-roof at Smyrna Market Village.  We are shooting for a start date of the 
23rd of this month.  I was advised by Nadia to contact you about the possibilities of working on 
Sundays.  Per the city, the work is to be completed by the end of April, and the way this weather has 
been weekends have been the only days available for us to work.  I don’t imagine the work taking more 
than 2 weeks to complete, however if we only have the weekends to work that may progress into 6 or 7 
weeks.  How do I go about getting this approved? Any help you are able to give me would be 
appreciated. 
 
Paul Castleman 
 
Innovative Roofing Group | 1149 Logan Circle NW | Atlanta, GA 30318 
m. 678-430-2873 | o. 404-351-8797 
www.innovativeroofing.net 
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